CONTINENTAL"

BUILDING PRODUCTS

September 18%, 2019

In order to better align with the planning needs of our customers and the
construction community as a whole, Continental Building Products is
announcing a price increase effective January 1, 2020. The price of our
products will be increased by the following amount:

ALL WALLBOARD PRODUCTS 20%

As with prior price increases, Continental Building Products reserves the right
to monitor shipments prior to the increase in order to supply our customers
as effectively as possible.

We will continue to monitor all economic factors throughout 2020 and will
advise of any further increases that may be implemented.

If you have any questions, please contact your local representative.

Thank you very much for your business and continued support.

Sincerely,

Continental Building Products Operating Company, LLC

AREA: All U.S. and Export

12950 Worldgate Drive, Suite 700
Herndon, VA 20170




